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Thank you for praying for our travel. On Thursday afternoon we were able to cross
the border into Canada without any difficulty. We still have 5 days of driving to get to
Inuvik where we will have to quarantine for 14 days as required by the NWT

Government. We are thankful for the church in Inuvik and there help during this time.

At this time we are having some difficulty with our All Points Baptist email address. If
you need to contact us please text or call our cell # 904-718-4223. This is a US #.

Copyright © 2020 Larry Noland, All rights reserved.

unsubscribe from this list update subscription preferences

mailchimp

Trans



